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16/12/2022  11:13:532022/5354/P OBJ CRASH CRASH (Combined Residents Associations of South Hampstead) would like to object to aspects of this 

application.

Specifically - the frontage proposed at street level (new door and replacement for garage doors) is completely 

out of keeping with the rest of the mews and is inappropriate to the conservation area and the mews. Also the 

application draws on the design of the roof light windows to the front of the mews in the new infill building in 

the corner of the mews. These roof lights to the front are not characteristic of this stretch of the mews and 

should be resisted.
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